From: Caroiine surstein -

Sent: 09 July 2018 18:57

To: Eland, Paul; Team E1

Cc: Keith

Subject: Enforcement ref: EN17/1284 Address: South Fairground Site Bren Cottage Vale of

Health NW3 1AU

Dear Sirs,

We are writing in support of allowing Ms Jita Lukka ( Luck) to continue living quietly and peacefully on her piece of
land overlooking the Vale of Health pond.

Whilst we aware that many complaints have been made about her ‘erecting buildings’ on the property, | don’t think
that anyone complaining has ever actually visited the plot.

If they had they would have seen for themselves that Jitta has only greatly improved what was in fact a virtual
rubbish tip.

She has created a dwelling for herself that hurts no one and has only improved that corner of land.

We all understand that we don’t want to set a precedent whereby we are suddenly presented with a bloc of flats,
(non can be much uglier that Spencer House)or any solid house there and we believe strong safeguards for this
never to happen are firmly in place.

We understand that the previous resident was a squatter Robbie Litvoi who had built the original structure which he
had camouflaged. He lived there for 12 years and nobody complained. In fact he subleased broken down caravans to
his ‘tennants’.

Jitta has simply made the dwelling comfortable for herself and has restored the original framework using all
reclaimed and recycled materials. She has created an enchanting simple home and beautiful garden which will
encourage our much needed pollinators to thrive.

We fear that our voices are in minority over this, however we at least have visited her and seen just how lovely and
inoffensive her home and garden is. | would like to think that council will also look upon this with an open mind
when judging this.

Yours Sincerely,

Caroline and Keith Hammond.
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